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[Reference] Changes in the number of operating flights (flights/week)

(*) Based on the application for international passenger scheduled flight as of September 17

After the task force meetings, efforts by oil wholesalers and trading companies have
secured a supply plan of over 200 flights per week, exceeding the initial target of 150
flights per week.

A total of 124 flights per week are now set to begin operations or increase frequency
with the fuel supply secured.

The 140 flights per week that were not in service or increased as of the
announcement of the action plan in July of this year have been reduced to 16 flights
per week.

Because of additional flight requests, there are a total of 63 flights per week that
have not yet been put into service or increased in frequency. We will continue to
work to ensure a stable supply of aviation fuel.
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Status of flights in service/increase in number of flights

(As of 4th meeting :26 September 2024)


